
  accomplish 4137 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  accomplish 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make
replete, i.e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow),
or (figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- {accomplish}, X after,
(be) complete, end, expire, fill (up), fulfil, (be, make) full
(come), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  after 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete,
i.e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X {after},
(be) complete, end, expire, fill (up), fulfil, (be, make) full
(come), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  be 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete, i.e.
 (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, end, expire, fill (up), fulfil, ({be}, make) full
(come), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  be 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete, i.e.
 (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
({be}) complete, end, expire, fill (up), fulfil, (be, make) full
(come), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  come 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete, i.
e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, end, expire, fill (up), fulfil, (be, make) full
({come}), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  come 4845 # sumpleroo {soom-play-ro'-o}; from 4862 and 4137;
to implenish completely, i.e. (of space) to swamp (a boat), or
(of time) to accomplish (passive, be complete): -- (fully)
{come}, fill up.[ql

  complete 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make
replete, i.e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow),
or (figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) {complete}, end, expire, fill (up), fulfil, (be, make) full
(come), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  end 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete, i.
e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, {end}, expire, fill (up), fulfil, (be, make) full
(come), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  expire 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete,
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i.e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, end, {expire}, fill (up), fulfil, (be, make) full
(come), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  fill 0378 # anapleroo {an-ap-lay-ro'-o}; from 303 and 4137; to
complete; by implication, to occupy, supply; figuratively, to
accomplish (by coincidence ot obedience): -- {fill} up, fulfill,
occupy, supply.[ql

  fill 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete, i.
e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, end, expire, {fill} (up), fulfil, (be, make) full
(come), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  fill 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which is put in
to {fill} up, piece that filled up, fulfilling, full, fulness.[ql

  fill 4845 # sumpleroo {soom-play-ro'-o}; from 4862 and 4137;
to implenish completely, i.e. (of space) to swamp (a boat), or
(of time) to accomplish (passive, be complete): -- (fully) come,
{fill} up.[ql

  filled 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which is put in
to fill up, piece that {filled} up, fulfilling, full, fulness.[ql

  fulfil 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete,
i.e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, end, expire, fill (up), {fulfil}, (be, make) full
(come), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  fulfill 0378 # anapleroo {an-ap-lay-ro'-o}; from 303 and 4137;
to complete; by implication, to occupy, supply; figuratively, to
accomplish (by coincidence ot obedience): -- fill up, {fulfill},
occupy, supply.[ql

  fulfill 1603 # ekpleroo {ek-play-ro'-o}; from 1537 and 4137;
to accomplish entirely: -- {fulfill}.[ql

  fulfilling 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion
or completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which is put in
to fill up, piece that filled up, {fulfilling}, full, fulness.[ql

  full 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete, i.
e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, end, expire, fill (up), fulfil, (be, make) {full}
(come), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql
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  full 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which is put in
to fill up, piece that filled up, fulfilling, {full}, fulness.[ql

  fully 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete,
i.e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, end, expire, fill (up), fulfil, (be, make) full
(come), {fully} preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  fully 4845 # sumpleroo {soom-play-ro'-o}; from 4862 and 4137;
to implenish completely, i.e. (of space) to swamp (a boat), or
(of time) to accomplish (passive, be complete): -- ({fully})
come, fill up.[ql

  fulness 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which is put in
to fill up, piece that filled up, fulfilling, full, {fulness}.[ql

  in 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which is put {in}
to fill up, piece that filled up, fulfilling, full, fulness.[ql

  is 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which {is} put in
to fill up, piece that filled up, fulfilling, full, fulness.[ql

  make 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete, i.
e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, end, expire, fill (up), fulfil, (be, {make}) full
(come), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  occupy 0378 # anapleroo {an-ap-lay-ro'-o}; from 303 and 4137;
to complete; by implication, to occupy, supply; figuratively, to
accomplish (by coincidence ot obedience): -- fill up, fulfill,
{occupy}, supply.[ql

  perfect 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete,
 i.e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, end, expire, fill (up), fulfil, (be, make) full
(come), fully preach, {perfect}, supply.[ql

  piece 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which is put in
to fill up, {piece} that filled up, fulfilling, full, fulness.[ql

  preach 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete,
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i.e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, end, expire, fill (up), fulfil, (be, make) full
(come), fully {preach}, perfect, supply.[ql

  put 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which is {put} in
to fill up, piece that filled up, fulfilling, full, fulness.[ql

  supply 0378 # anapleroo {an-ap-lay-ro'-o}; from 303 and 4137;
to complete; by implication, to occupy, supply; figuratively, to
accomplish (by coincidence ot obedience): -- fill up, fulfill,
occupy, {supply}.[ql

  supply 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete,
i.e. (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, end, expire, fill (up), fulfil, (be, make) full
(come), fully preach, perfect, {supply}.[ql

  that 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which is put in
to fill up, piece {that} filled up, fulfilling, full, fulness.[ql

  to 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which is put in
{to} fill up, piece that filled up, fulfilling, full, fulness.[ql

  up 0378 # anapleroo {an-ap-lay-ro'-o}; from 303 and 4137; to
complete; by implication, to occupy, supply; figuratively, to
accomplish (by coincidence ot obedience): -- fill {up}, fulfill,
occupy, supply.[ql

  up 4137 # pleroo {play-ro'-o}; from 4134; to make replete, i.e.
 (literally) to cram (a net), level up (a hollow), or
(figuratively) to furnish (or imbue, diffuse, influence),
satisfy, execute (an office), finish (a period or task), verify
(or coincide with a prediction), etc.: -- accomplish, X after,
(be) complete, end, expire, fill ({up}), fulfil, (be, make) full
(come), fully preach, perfect, supply.[ql

  up 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which is put in
to fill up, piece that filled {up}, fulfilling, full, fulness.[ql

  up 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- which is put in
to fill {up}, piece that filled up, fulfilling, full, fulness.[ql

  up 4845 # sumpleroo {soom-play-ro'-o}; from 4862 and 4137; to
implenish completely, i.e. (of space) to swamp (a boat), or (of
time) to accomplish (passive, be complete): -- (fully) come,
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fill {up}.[ql

  which 4138 # pleroma {play'-ro-mah}; from 4137; repletion or
completion, i.e. (subjectively) what fills (as contents,
supplement, copiousness, multitude), or (objectively) what is
filled (as container, performance, period): -- {which} is put in
to fill up, piece that filled up, fulfilling, full, fulness.[ql
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